
 

 

 

We have reached our Goals for the Bishop’s Appeal for 
Vocation!  Thank you all for your generosity! 

 
The Saint Challenge 

Starting November 1st there is a year-long series called The Saint Challenge.  Visit  
www.thesaintchallenge.com to sign up.  There will be a ninety second video along with a daily 

challenge based on that Saint.  This is a FREE event! 
 

Mass Intentions 

We are running low on Mass Intentions to cover all our Masses.  There is 

no greater gift than having a Mass said for a departed soul or to celebrate 

an upcoming birthday, anniversary, or just because!  Envelopes for Mass 

Intentions are on the Vestibule table near the bulletins.  Suggested stipend 

is $10.  If you have any questions, please contact Christine Quist.  

 

Walking with Mothers in Need  
Cheryl Jones and Ros McDermott will be having an introduction to 

Walking with Mothers in Need in the Old Hall on November 16th at 

7pm.  This meeting is to see if we have enough interest in our 

Parish to start a committee.  If you have any questions, you may 

contact Cheryl Jones.   

 
St. Ann’s Altar Society 

Your Altar Society at work!  This year the Altar Society was please to fund the CCD 

program for this year.  We gave $500 for teaching materials.  In addition to this, we 

purchased new Altar Linens.  Father Oldham, after checking the linens/vestments we 

now have, came up with a wish list, and we turned it into a shopping list.  We have 

placed the order.  We also have on order, another gold edged embroidered Altar 

cloth.  The one we are using now has three strategically embroidered crosses hiding a 

small hole.  The Altar Society officers just want to thank all of the members for 

making the support of St. Ann’s possible. 

 

Sunday, November 6th, 2022                    Thirty-SecondSunday in Ordinary Time  

 
Please remember to pray for the Seminarians, Sisters, and those  

 in need of our prayers: 
Sacred Heart: Nancy Russell, Tom Meisenbach, Isabella Eckhardt, & Lori Engel 

 St. Ann: Richard LaBrie, Amber Schultz, Terry Connick, & Collin Lewis 
Seminarian- Rev. Mr Matthew Schilmoeller @ North American College in Rome  

from St. Thomas Aquinas in Lincoln. 

 

Mass Times & Intentions  

Announcements   
St. Ann Catholic Church 

202 N 5th 
Doniphan NE 68832 

Mailing Address:  PO Box 407 
 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
 

*Social Hall:  402-845-2713 
(Mass & Confession Schedule 

Recording  
for both Parishes) 

 
email address: stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.stannsdoniphan.org 
 

Pastor: 

Fr. David A. Oldham 

 

Father’s Cell Phone: 

402-801-1469 

 

 
Office Hours: 

Monday- Thursday 
8:15 a.m.-10:15 a.m. 

Sacred Heart  

Catholic Church 
100 W Pine Street 

Kenesaw, NE  68956 
 

Parish Mailing Address: 
PO Box 407  

Doniphan, NE  68832 
 

Office:  402-845-2707 
 
 

email address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Date Time Parish Mass Intention 

Monday, November 7th      6:00 pm St. Ann Carol LaBrie+ 

Tuesday, November 8th                           7:00 am St. Ann Oldham Family+ 

Wednesday, November 9th           7:00 am St. Ann Sandra Paxton+ 

Thursday, November 10th    7:00 am St. Ann Poor Souls in Purgatory 

Friday, November 11th  7:00 am St. Ann Janet Buhman+ 

Saturday, November 12th           4:00 pm St. Ann Colton Baschke+ 

Sunday, November 13th  9:00 a.m. St. Ann Bob Oldham+ 

Sunday, November 13th   11:00 a.m. Sacred Heart Pro Populo 

http://www.thesaintchallenge.com/
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


Confessions 

St. Ann’s Monday – Friday 20 minutes before daily Mass and every  

Saturday 3:00 p.m. – 3:50 p.m.  

Sacred Heart Second Sunday of each month after Mass 

 

Stewardship:  10/30/2022 Collection 

Collection St. Ann Sacred Heart  

Adult $1265.00 $586.00 

Plate $296.75 $50.00 

Children’s $4.00 $0.92 

CSA Rebate $750.00 $0.00 

Weekly Budget $3,103.91 $562.58 

Year to Date Budget $56,870.38 $10,126.66 

Year to Date Actual $55,737.44 $13,566.01 

Year to Date Surplus/(Shortfall) ($1,132.94) $3,439.35 

 

 

Ministry Assignments 

St. Ann Sacred Heart  

Saturday, November 12th, 2022 at 4 p.m. Sunday, November 6th, 2022 at 11 a.m. 

ACOLYTE –Jason Quist READER / LECTOR – Shawn Gallagher 

READER / LECTOR – Kim Finecy ALTAR SERVERS – Kylan Parker 

ALTAR SERVERS – Andy & Kash Schultz MUSIC- Neil Keiser 

MUSICIAN/CANTOR – Alicia O’Donnell OFFERTORY FAMILY- Mitchel Schuster Family 

********************************************************* ******************************************************** 

Sunday, November 13th, 2022 at 9 a.m.  

ACOLYTE – Michael Bykerk Sunday, November 13th, 2022 at 11 a.m.  

READER / LECTOR – Celeste Ley READER / LECTOR- Bonnie Engelhardt 

ALTAR SERVERS – Thomas Bykerk ALTAR SERVERS- Blake Kimle 

MUSICIAN/CANTOR – Ros McDermott MUSIC- Neel Keiser 

ROSARY – Cheryl Jones- Glorious OFFERTORY FAMILY-Robert Schuster Family  

 

CCD/CYO 
St. Ann’s CCD/CYO- Wed.,  

November 9th   

Sacred Heart CCD- Wed., November 9th –  

2:15pm-3:35pm 

Confessions for 6th, 7th, & 8th Graders Sacred Heart CYO- Sun., November 20th  

following Mass 

Announcements  
 

 

St. Ann’s Knights of Columbus Pancake 

breakfast is  November 13th following the 9am 

Mass.  Free-will offering.  Funds go to support 

our Seminarian Louden Redinger.  See you there! 

 

St. Ann’s has coffee & rolls following      

every Sunday Mass.   

All are invited!  Come and join us! 

 

Sacred Heart Altar Society will   

meet on November 9th at  

7pm in the Hall.  See you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

Check these out!  Have you thought about 

reading the Bible or the Catechism but just 

have a hard time getting started?  Take a 

look at these FREE reading plans from Fr. 

Mike Schmitz.  There are flyers on the table 

also!  Blessings! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Walking with Mom’s:  For those who are not aware, the USCCB has a ‘Walking 

With Mom’s in Need’ Program which most diocese across the country are 

implementing.  The objective is for each parish to assist ‘Mother’s in Need’.  First 

and foremost, is the objective that each parishioner is aware of  services available in 

their area so they will be able to direct anyone in need to the available services. 

Bishop Conley and Bishop Hanefeldt are both encouraging active participation in this 

program.The July 8th issue of the Southern Nebraska Register has several good 

articles about this program and some great information to know.  A bulletin insert 

also gives great information about the program. 

Last, prayerfully consider being a committee member for this WWMIN program. 

It is up to the individual parishes on how involved, what if any parish programs they 

want to offer, etc…Also, the committee meetings can be kept short and sporadic.  

Some meetings could even be held by zoom if that is what committee members want.  

Also, it is not necessary that the Pro-Life Co-Ordinator for the Parish (that’s me) be  

 

 

the chairperson of the committee.  As Pro-Life Administrator for the Diocese of 

Grand Island I do have access and knowledge of the program and materials but I can 

also just share that information with the committee.  I do plan to be actively involved 

in the committee but if anyone 

is at all interested in being chairperson PLEASE feel free to share that at the first 

meeting or call me at  402.984.8434. More information on date and time of first 

Committee Meeting forthcoming. 

 

 

St. Ann’s Altar Society: We want our parish families to be aware that we have 

a Prayer Shawl Committee:  These Prayer Shawls are gifted to members of our 

parish family who are experiencing life-altering events such as a severe 

illness/disease, death in the family etc.  Prayer blankets are available for the 

men and children of our parish.  The purpose here is to wrap the members of 

our parish family in the love of God and let them know that the church is 

praying for them       in their time of need.  Contact Charlene Hruby (402-984-

3327) or Chris Quist (402-845-2707) with your request.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


